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From: Jason Falinski Ufalinski@carewell.com.au] 
Sent: Thursday, 20 August 2009 11 :15 AM 
To: NSW Redistribution 
Cc: Jose Menano; Ross Barlow 
Subject: Mackellar Redistribution 

Dear Sir / Madam 

I am a Councillor of Warringah Council, and would like to make the following comment regarding the 
changes of boundary in Mackellar. 

I strongly disagree with the current proposal to move the boundary further south down to Warringah Road 
in Davidson. As the drawing of boundaries is meant to, as best as possible, contain communities of 
interest. Given this it is hard to understand how adding further communities inland from the beach assists 
in continuing to build communities of interest. At the moment, the boundary divides the only real business 
district within the electorate, being Dee Why, in two. The changes further add more people to the 
electorate who have very different concerns and community to those who live closer to the coast. 

It would seem far more sensible to move the electorate further south at Dee Why to at least capture all of 
Dee Why, rather than add more further west. 

Jason Falinski 
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